1/5/21

Hi my name is Jennifer cash I live at 37 tioga Dr Belmont,this water increase is devising to
myself and other families on the circle , i have battled stage 4 breast cancer and just 2 years ago
was run over by a truck and was in the hospital for four months , i am self employed and can
only work so many hours a week because of my injurys .1 have a 15 year old son and it is hard
enough trying to make ends meet ! The water smells all the time and can not drink it because half
the time it's brown and not to mention all the interruptions so with that being said these families
and myself should not have to suffer and pay extra for nasty nasty water ..

Sincerely Jennifer Cash



